From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 21/11/2024 3:41:24 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
21/11/2024

MR brian hamer
4 /28-30 - 28-30 ST
FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

RE: DA2024/1503 - 3 Fairlight Crescent FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

| live at unit 4/ 28 lauderdale avenue fairlight which is located on the fourth floor of the building
and presently enjoys a view of the harbour over the existing development at 3 fairlight
crescent. | believe that my existing view of the harbour may be impacted by this development.
Whilst the submitted plans indicate in the superimposing of the proposed development on the
height of the existing development the impact on the adjoining properties, the impact on my
property is not considered.





